
Dear colleagues and friends, 

As I stand before you today, it is with a heart full of gratitude and 

humility that I announce my decision to step down from my role as 

Academic Advisor. It has been an incredible journey, filled with 

countless learning moments, and I am deeply honored to have had the 

opportunity to serve alongside such dedicated and inspiring individuals. 

I wish to express my sincere appreciation to each and every one of you 

for your support, collaboration, and trust throughout the years. Your 

commitment to excellence and passion for education have been truly 

inspiring. Together, we have achieved so much, and I am confident that 

this momentum will only continue to grow. 

Though I am stepping down from this role, my dedication to our shared 

mission remains steadfast. I look forward to supporting you in new 

capacities and witnessing the remarkable achievements that lie ahead for 

this wonderful community. 

Thank you for allowing me to be a part of this journey. It has been a 

privilege I will always cherish. 

With deepest gratitude and best wishes, 

[Your Name] 


